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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

I am not in favor of any changes to retail forex trading. It should be left to the individual trader to determine His or
Her risk reward ratio. RIN 3038-AC61 Does not allow the individual trader to make this determination. It should
be my right not only as an trader but as an american citizen to determine the amount risk that I would be willing to
take with my own investment funds.
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